
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 30th September 2016 

“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

SCARECROW & HARVEST  FESTIVAL  
3 WEEKS TO GO 

Friday 21st October at 3.15pm 
Scarecrow entry forms have been sent home.  
Choose your spot and return your form ASAP! 
 
Please do not take the hay, if you ask at the  
office we will sort you out a bag of hay.  
If you, or anyone you know, would like to hold a  
stall at the Harvest Festival, please see the office.   

 

ATTENDANCE  
Our attendance figures for the week ending 30th 
September were; 
Y1 98.5% 
Y2 98.3% 
Y3 98.1% 
Y4 98.7%  
Y5 97.6% 
Y6 98.2% 

All classes achieved above the expected national 
expectation AGAIN!! Wow! 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
Our punctuality figures for the week ending 30

th
 September 

were: 
YR 2 
Y1 2 
Y2 4 
Y3 1    
Y4 3 
Y5 2 
Y6 2 
Year 3 may wear non-uniform on Friday 6

th
 October for 

being the most punctual class last week.  
Well Done! 

In addition, Year 4 can also wear non-uniform as a 
reward for winning last week.   

 

CHOIR ACHIEVER OF THE WEEK 

RYLEY BOYLAN 
Well Done! 

 

WEEKLY 100% ATTENDANCE PRIZE DRAW 
 The lucky winners of this week’s ‘thank you’ flowers are: 

LACEY MASON 
ETHAN RIDYARD 

Well done and thank you to the children and their families! 

 

RECEPTION CHILDREN 
Reception children will be having their class photograph 
taken on Wednesday 5th October for the Wigan Observer.  
Please advise the teacher if you do not wish for your child 
to be photographed.  

 

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRES 
Parental Questionnaires were sent home a few weeks ago. 
Please return your questionnaire by Friday 7

th
 October.  

ACHIEVERS OF THE WEEK 
 

YR Tom Eumessi  
Y1 Gary Birch 
Y2 Tawanaishe Shiri 
Y3 Lydia Birch 
Y4 Amelia Creegan 
Y5 Ijeoma Ekpa  
Y6 Whole class 

 

 

ROUTINE DENTIST, OPTICIANS AND DOCTORS 
APPOINTMENTS 

Please make routine doctors, dentist and optician 
appointments for after the school day or during school 
holidays.  Unfortunately, unless we are given evidence of 
an appointment (i.e. an appointment card or letter) then the 
absence will be recorded as ‘unauthorised’.   

 

LOW BANK GROUND 
A big thank you to all the children who took part in the Y6 
Low Bank Ground Residential.   
The children were very well behaved and a credit to our 
school.  Staff and children all thoroughly enjoyed the 
experience.  

 

LABELLING UNIFORM 
Please ensure your child’s name is written in EVERY item 
of your child’s uniform and PE kit (even their pumps!).  
Without labels clothes get mixed up and it is very difficult to 
find lost items.  

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Tempest will be visiting school on the morning of Tuesday 
18

th
 October to take individual, family and class photos. 

 

PE KIT 
We still have some children who do not have a PE kit in 
school. Please ensure your child has their PE kits in 
school at all times.  If your child comes home in their PE 
kit, please make sure it is returned to school the next 
morning.  
All children require: White t shirt 

                    Blue shorts 
                    Pumps 

 

LITTLE VOICES FUN CLUB FOR YR & Y1 
TUESDAY 1

ST
 NOVEMBER  

Mrs Manning will be starting Little Voices Fun Club after 
the half term for Reception Class and Year 1. The club will 
be after school on Tuesday evenings and will involve 
singing and games. Further details will be sent home soon.  

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
If you have changed your mobile number over summer, 
please ensure you let the school office know.   
Also, please let us know if you’d like any more contacts 
adding to your child’s record.  Ideally, we’d like to have 3 or 
more contacts so that we are able to get in touch with 
someone in the case of an emergency.   


